
May 1, 2021 

To:  All Timeshare Owners and RCI Exchange Guests at the Village Green-Stowe 

Subject:  Stays at the Village Green and Covid-19 Response 

We have had to change our operating procedures to comply with the Executive Orders 

issued by the Governor of Vermont.  Given these orders we have made the following 

changes with regard to our employees: 

1. All employees have passed the required Vermont certification with regard to
Covid-19.

2. Each employee is medically screened each day before being permitted to
Work.

3. Employees must wear masks when in the presence of others and must
practice social distancing.

The Executive orders also have an impact on all timeshare stays.  Quarantining is no 

longer required, but all visitors must comply with all of the requirements of the Vermont 

issued “Certificate of Compliance” which can be found below. 

As part of Vermont's phased reopening plan, there is new travel guidance. 

CDC recommends delaying travel until you are fully vaccinated, because travel 
increases your chance of getting and spreading COVID-19. 

Vermont still has mask requirements in public settings. 

TESTING 

Unvaccinated people (including children) must have a COVID-19 test within 3 days 
before arriving in Vermont. 

• The test you get must be for a current infection (like a PCR test), except it cannot be an
antigen test (also known as a rapid test).

• Please bring proof of your negative test result with you.

• If the test is positive, do not come to Vermont.

• Quarantining does not exempt you from the testing requirement. You may choose to
quarantine, but are still required to get a negative test before coming to Vermont

Vaccinated people (14 days past their final dose) do not need to get tested.



People who have recovered from COVID-19 within the last 3 months do not need to 
test unless they develop new symptoms.  There are additional rules for visitors from 
other countries. 

There continue to be limits on gatherings. 

Due to procedures required to clean your accommodations before the next guest arrives the 
following check-in/check-out procedures: 

a. Check-in’s will continue to be at 4:00 PM on Saturday
b. Check-out’s will now be a 10:00 AM on the following Thursday
c. We are required to shorten your stay, so that we can leave you room unoccupied for 

48 hours before cleaning. This procedure is necessary to protect our Guests and 
Employees.

As presently planned the indoor pool and hot tub are closed. The outdoor pool will opened as 
weather permits. 

Please contact us at 802-253-9705 or by email at vgasstowe@gmail.com




